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The Haines Borough website has been improved. It is now mobile-friendly with a responsive
design, advanced searching, and improved menus. 

We think you will enjoy these improvements, and we look forward to your feedback.  Please
contact the Clerk's Office with suggestions, concerns, and questions.

Enjoy!

https://www.hainesalaska.gov/administration/page/welcome-new-improved-website

